
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that the validity of 

Maxi Taxi, Letter, Permanent and Temporary Priority Bus Route Permits (PBR), 

which expire on December 31st 2022, have been extended to March 31st, 2023.  

 

Holders of Permits are advised to adhere to and pay particular attention to the 

conditions stipulated on PBR Passes to avoid being fined. 

 

The Ministry thanks the public for its usual cooperation. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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